

Ms. Deborah Sato-Wong Money Management Educators 2999 Douglas Boulevard Roseville, CA 95661

Dear Deborah,

In 2001, the Activities Committee at Chordiant was looking for presenters for our new "Lunch and Learn" program. We decided to give Money Management Educators a chance to see if they could win over our audiences – and they did!

Our employees have been very impressed with the information covered and variety of topics offered. Many of our employees not only attend every "Lunch and Learn" with Money Management Educators, but they suggest new topics they would like to see presented! Providing additional handouts for those who are unable to attend and setting up individual meetings with our employees have also brought excitedly favorable feedback for Money Management Educators.

We are very pleased with the services of Money Management Educators and especially you, Deborah, for the wonderful service you provide to Chordiant's Team Members.

Sincerel 1

Lisa Ackerman HR Manager